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Indiana Conservation Officers are investigating an ATV accident with injuries in Washington
County. At approximately 4:00 PM Sunday afternoon, Indiana Conservation Officers along with
Gibson Township Volunteer Fire Department and Washington County Ambulance Service
responded to an ATV accident on Pumpkin Center Road in rural Washington County.       
 The operator, Sharon Dillon (47) of Pekin, was attempting to climb a hill when the ATV flipped
over on her. Dillon suffered injuries to her arm. She was transported by ambulance to University
of Louisville Hospital. 
 Dillon was not wearing protective gear at the time of the accident. Indiana Conservation
Officers would like to remind all riders to wear protective gear. 
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